

May, 7th 2020

Dear Customers,

Novacel has been moving forward through the Covid19 crisis along with you, while accompanying your business at every moment, your specific needs and in some cases your innovations to fight against the virus.

This support has been possible during this extraordinary situation thanks to a very robust business continuity plan, and above all thanks to the agility of our people who deployed a lot of energy to react to any request, while following strict protection rules.

We also developed in a timely manner a complete new offer under the brand Novacel Health – from the best of our skills: hydro-alcoholic gel in bottles or smart dispensers, an anti-microbial film and an innovative disinfecting tunnel.



The de-confinement has now started in many countries and Novacel is ready to secure your re-start.

Thank you for the confidence and the support you continue to place in us.

Richard MARCHANT

CÓO Chargeurs Protective Films Managing Director Novacel SAS CEO Chargeurs Protective Specialty Machines







